
 
 
 
 
 

 PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 
THE CHARLEVOIX DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY WILL NOT MEET ON 
MONDAY, FEBRUARY 24, 2014 AT 210 STATE STREET, CITY HALL, IN THE CITY 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS AS SCHEDULED.  
 
 
THE NEXT SCHEDULED MEETING OF THE DDA WILL BE ON MARCH 24, 2014.  A 
COMPLETE AGENDA WILL BE POSTED PRIOR TO THE MEETING. 
 
 
 
 
       DAN BARRON, CHAIRMAN 
       CHARLEVOIX DDA 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted 2-10-2014    12 noon 
   


